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The Michigan Health and Hespital Association (MHA) supports House Bill (HB) 4409, also known as the
drug manufacturer data reporting act. Like healthcare consumers, Michigan hospitals face major
challenges with the cost of pharmaceuticals used to care for patients across the state.

Drug prices are the most rapidly growing expense for hospitals. From 2019 — 2021, a Kaufman Hall
analysis showed the rise in drug costs outpaced any other cost driver faced by hospitals. Drug costs rose
by 36.9% over the time studied, in comparison to 19.1% for labor and 20.1% overall.? This trend is not

new. Between 2015 and 2017, total hospital and health system spending on drugs increased on average
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patients often end up in the hospital when they
cannot afford to take their medications as prescribed. This hurts the health of our communities and can
negatively impact health outcomes. Continued price hikes by manufacturers have forced hospitals to
make significant decisions like downsizing staff, delaying capital investments and employing alternative
therapies to cope with the high costs of drugs.

House Bill 4409 is an important step in providing transparency into the fastest growing expense faced by
Michigan hospitals. We appreciate the Legislature’s willingness to consider the drug manufacturer data
reporting act.
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